OFFICERS FOR 2024 — 2025

Master .......ccoeiinivienri e, W.". Sully Fernandez
Senior Warden ...........ccceveevneeenns W.-. Carlos Luna
Junior Warden ................. Bro. Wilson Capellan
Secretary .oooevvveiciee e W.-. Miguel Feliz
Treasurer ......cevevvvvnnniiennenns W.. Anthony Librizzi
Chaplain .......cccevevecvveennnnnnn, V..W.-. William Flores
Senior Deacon ......... Bro. Charles Williams
Junior Deacon .......c.c.eeeeen. Bro. Ghabriello Negron
Sr. Master of Ceremony ..... Bro. Jonathan Cangin
Master of Ceremony ............. Bro. David Rodriguez
Steward ......cceeeiiieeeeee, Bro. Leonardo Da Slva
Steward .......ccccoceiiiiiennniens Bro. DeShea Smitthen
Marshal .......cooveviiiiiiiicniiiiennes Bro. Jaime Mufioz
Tiler e Bro. Miles A. Taylor
Trustee .....oovviieere e R.-.W.. Alan Berk
TrUStEE .o R.*.W.". Wilfredo Lopez

Dates to Remember

May 20, 2025 - Election and Installation

June 17, 2025 - Last meeting of the Masonic
year

Lodges of the 5th Manhattan District

Amity Lodge #323 - Meets on the second
Thursday of every month.

Bunting Charity #727 - Meets on the second and
fourth Friday of every month.

Carpenter Emanuel #588 - Meets on the third
Tuesday of every month

Continental #287 - Meets on the first Wednesday
of every month.

George Washington #285 - Meets on the first
and third Friday of every month.

Scotia #634 - Meets on the first Thursday of every
month.

True Craftsman #651 - Meets on the third
Wednesday of every month.

Willard Sylvan Grove #250 - Meets on the first
Tuesday of every month.

Carpenter-Emanuel Lodge
3o, 588
Ffree and Accepted Masons
Service fo Eod, Man and the Community

Stated Communication
Tuesday, May 20, 2025
at 7:30pm, Sharp

Empire Room, Masonic Hall
71 West 23rd Street, 12th Floor
New York, NY 10010




M.".W.". Steven Adam Rubin
Grand Master

R.*.W.". James Gregg
District Deputy Grand Master

Carpenter-Emanuel Lodge No., 588
Free and Accepted Masons- Fifth Manhattan District

Dear Brother,

You and your Masonic Brethren are cordially and
fraternally invited to attend the 498th Stated
Communication of Carpenter Emanuel Lodge No.
588, F. & A.M.

Tuesday, 5/20/6025
7:30 pm Sharp.

For the transaction of such business as may regularly
and constitutionally be brought before the Lodge our
annual election and installation.

Dress: Officers - Black or dark suit

W.-. Miguel Feliz
Secretary Master
504 Sunset Terrace Apt2
Ridgefield, NJ 07657

© 347-989-7424

W.-. Sully Fernandez

© 917-541-3950

.". Message From The East .'.

Brethren,

I hope this message reaches everyone in good
health and in good spirits. As we enter the month of
May and prepare for our annual election and
installation of officers, I find myself reflecting deeply
on the journey we've shared over these past two
years. Serving as Worshipful Master of Carpenter-
Emanuel Lodge No. 588 has been one of the most
humbling and transformative experiences of my
Masonic life. It was never a role I sought, but rather
a duty I embraced when the Lodge needed
someone to step forward. I simply answered that
call. T did this, not for recognition, but for the
continued progress and stability of our beloved
Lodge.

Freemasonry teaches us that anything of true value
requires meaningful sacrifice. With that in mind, I
gave this role the best of my heart, mind, and spirit.
I leaned on the working tools that I've earned along
my Masonic journey, doing my best to uphold the
dignity and legacy of this Craft. I tried to provide the
best experience to all, from the Past Masters to the
newly raised Brothers. Though the path was not
always smooth, every challenge was met with the
support of Brothers who showed up, consistently
and selflessly. To each of you, I extend my sincerest
gratitude for your commitment, your counsel, and
your belief in our shared mission.

As this term comes to a close, I wish the very best
to the incoming Worshipful Master, the newly
elected and appointed officers. May your year be
guided by light, fortified by unity, and elevated by
purpose. Know that you have my full support as you
continue to carry the torch forward. With that being
said, it's with great consideration that I share with

you that I will not be seeking or accepting any
official position for the upcoming Masonic year.
There are personal responsibilities and pursuits that
now require my attention and focus. This decision
does not signify a departure from the Brotherhood,
but rather a necessary step in honoring my
personal balance between personal growth and
Masonic service. Thank you again, my Brothers, for
allowing me to serve you. May the Great Architect
of the Universe continue to bless each of you and
the work of our Lodge.

Fraternally,
W.. Sully Fernandez

.". DUES.".

DUES!!! DUES!!! DUES!!! Send in your dues
brethren! Due date March 31, 2025. In case your
dues are up-to-date, Grand Lodge and Carpenter-
Emanuel thank you. However, in case you have not
been prompt in your remittance, mail a check
immediately, would be greatly appreciated.




